
        *ATTENTION*              
TEAMSTERS/WELLBRIDGE MEMBERS 

 

Important Notice of Announcement! 
 

Tentative Contract Agreement Reached   
Between Teamsters Local 332 and 

 Wellbridge on 
 

September 30, 2022 at 11:50 p.m. 
 

 Details of your contract with a ratification vote will be 
scheduled promptly. 

 

 Notices of the scheduled union meetings, including a contract 
review and options to vote, will be sent to you directly. 

 
 

Thank You from Your Negotiation Team 
Stewards  

Karen Wheeler, Marci Hamilton & Ruth Carter 

Business Agents 
Kelly Rivera-Craine & Angela Oberman 

 

President  
Nina Bugbee 
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